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Georgia Department of Natural Resources

Environmental Protection Division
Underground Storage Tank Management Program
4244 International Parkway, Suite 104, Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Lonice C. Barrett, Cominissioner
Harold F. Reheis, Director
(404) 362-2687

November 16, 1998
Mr. John H. Spears
U.S. Army/HQ3d Inf, Div. (Mech,)
ATTN: AFZP-DEYV (Spears)
Building 1139
Ft. Stewart, GA 31314-5000

SUBJECT: Notice to Implement Semiannual Monitoring
Corrective Action Plan - Part B
Building 953 Area, USTs 70
West 4th Street between McFarland Avenue and Wilson Avenue
Ft, Stewart, GA; Liberty County
Facility ID: 9089019*1

Dear Mr, Spears:

This is to acknowledge receipt of a properly-certified CAP- Part B from Mr. John Spears, dated August 14,
1998 for the subject site. The report was prepared by Science Applications International Corporation.

We have conducted a technical review of the CAP - Part B. The bases for this review are the CAP - Part B
content requirements referenced in paragraph 391-3-15-.09 of the Georgia Rules for Underground Storage Tank
Management (GUST Rules, revised 1995). Based on the findings of the CAP - Part B, Georgia EPD has determined
that a semiannual groundwater monitoring program should be implemented for the site. Please submit an updated
milestone schedule and technical proposal for the semiannual monitoring program to EPD by January 16, 1999.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (404) 362-2687.

Sincerely,
%ﬂ E. Logan é/
Geologist

Corrective Action Unit II

WEL,
g\landdocs\williaml\zina\tetrra7\9089019.120
cc: Lisa Lewis, GA EPD

Patricia Stoll, PE, SAIC

Larry Rogers, EPD Coastal District
File(CA): Liberty; 9089019

* * % TJST Upgrade Deadline - December 22, 1998 # * *



